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The Faculty of Commerce and Management and IQAC, Mahatma Fule Arts, Commerce 

and Sitaramji Chaudhari Science Mahavidyalaya, Warud, Dist. Amravati., organised a Guest 

Lecture on the topic “Opportunities after Graduation” on 30th March, 2022. This programme was 

arranged in the motive of sharing the knowledge of experts and guidance and directions to 

students about opportunities after graduation. The programme was chaired by the Principal Dr. 

U. E. Chaudhary. The resource person for the guest lecture was Dr. Atul Charde, Dean 

Admission, MBA and Dr. Hitesh Vaswani, Head, MBA, Nabira Mahavidyalaya, Katol. The 

programme started with a welcome speech and an opening remark delivered by Mrs. Madhuri 

Umekar, Head and Associate Professor, Faculty of Commerce and Management. She welcomed 

the speaker and participants of the event. The speaker of the session Dr. Hitesh Vaswani 

addressed the participants with his inspirational words. He inspired the audience by lively 

interacting on topic. Dr. Atul Charde emphasized that career planning is answer of the question 

"What are we doing after graduation?" We are aware that in today's world having a job is a 

necessity of life. He highlighted the importance and necessity of such career awareness 

programmes for the students. He encouraged the students to become job creators rather than job 

seekers. The extension lecture concluded with clarification and answering of the queries of the 

participants.  The guest lecture was attended by around 60 participants. The overall organization 

and deliverance was helpful and satisfied the participants. The session ended with a round of 

discussion and vote of thanks by Mrs. Madhuri Umekar. In her thanks giving speech she 



specially thanked the respected principal Dr. U. E. Chaudhari and IQAC Coordinator Dr. Sanjay 

Satpute for his support. Similarly she also thanked all the students who actively participated in 

the programme. 

 

 

 

 

 


